
From: Turkenton, Tamara
To: Sternisha, Lori; Christopher, Mahila; Windle, Rodney
Subject: RE: Case No. 18-1004-EL-RDR _ AEP OVEC Rider Audit Report for 2018-2019
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:00:52 AM
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Yes, thank you and the report will be fine! You didn’t need my detailed review…thanks for your
work!

Tamara S. Turkenton
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Rates and Analysis Department
Director
(614) 466-1825
www.PUCO.ohio.gov

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be
publicly available to anyone who requests it.

From: Sternisha, Lori <lori.sternisha@puco.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Christopher, Mahila <mahila.christopher@puco.ohio.gov>; Windle, Rodney
<rodney.windle@puco.ohio.gov>
Cc: Turkenton, Tamara <Tamara.Turkenton@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: Case No. 18-1004-EL-RDR _ AEP OVEC Rider Audit Report for 2018-2019

Thank you Mahila!

Lori Sternisha
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Director, Office of the Federal Energy Advocate
(614)644-8060
www.PUCO.ohio.gov

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to
anyone who requests it.

From: Christopher, Mahila <mahila.christopher@puco.ohio.gov> 
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Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:53 AM
To: Sternisha, Lori <lori.sternisha@puco.ohio.gov>; Windle, Rodney
<rodney.windle@puco.ohio.gov>
Cc: Turkenton, Tamara <Tamara.Turkenton@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case No. 18-1004-EL-RDR _ AEP OVEC Rider Audit Report for 2018-2019
 
Good morning,
 
I wanted to give Admin. a heads-up that the AEP OVEC Rider Audit Report for 2018-2019 has been
filed.
 
Please find the ‘Public Version’ at the following link:
PUCO Case No. 18-1004-EL-RDR Audit Report
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you

Mahila Christopher
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Office of the Federal Energy Advocate
Utility Specialist
(614) 728-6954
www.PUCO.ohio.gov

   
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who
requests it.
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